

DDE

Supreme Headquarters Allied Powers Europe 18 March 1952

Dear Miss Cochran:

I appreciate your thoughtful note and am grateful for the opportunity to read the copy of Mr. Krick's letter. The knowledge that so many Americans are devoting their time and energy in an effort to obtain for me a position of high civilian leadership brings me a feeling of pride and a deep sense of humility. Certainly, Mr. Krick's offer to "make rain" in my behalf is one of the most complimentary suggestions in my memory.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Miss Jacqueline Cochran River House New York City